
Announcements 
June 08, 2025 

 

Congratulations to our youth who were confirmed today! Thanks also to their 

parents, their sponsors, and the Catechists who led them on their journey to a 

deeper faith and commitment to our Catholic faith. 

Today’s Community Meal is sponsored and served by Rita Smith and Friends. 

Please contact Georgia Kingsley if you are interested in sponsoring a meal.  

There are Pope Francis and Pope Leo prayer cards available on the back table. 

Please feel free to take them. 

We will recognize our Teens and Graduates with a Blessing on Sunday, June 22, 

2025. Graduates, please feel free to wear your cap and/or gown to mass!  

Our annual picnic will be held on August 3, 2025 after mass. The committee is 

asking that people donate pop, juices, water, napkins, plates, cups, etc. You can 

begin bringing the non-perishable items. Information on the perishable items will 

be made soon. Please see Ric or D’Zarea Pruess if you have questions. 

 


